
POMFRET RECREATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF JANUARY 10, 2012 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:   Bev Champany, Mary Collins, Steve Kulig, Muriel               
Mrakovich and Kerri Felice-Murray. 
Members Absent:  Dave Davenport. 
Others Present:  Barbara Gagnon, Recreation Director. 
Call to Order:  Muriel called the meeting to order at 7:10pm 
Approval of Minutes:  Steve made a motion to approve the minutes of November 
8, 20ll.  Seconded by Bev.  All approved. 
Financial Report:  Bills were submitted to the Commission for approval.  Steve 
made a motion and seconded by Bev to accept bills for payment in the amount of  
$4934.68. All members approved. 
 
Current Business:  The Commission was notified that Anne Shields is unable to 
become a member of the Commission.   Family Fun Night was held on Dec. 17th 
with children enjoying the ice games with the professional skaters and a visit from 
Santa. Pomfret Recreation Scholarship—deadline for this $500 Community 
Service scholarship is May 7th.  This year’s question  “What influenced you to be 
involved in volunteer work?  How has volunteer work for the Town of Pomfret 
been important to you?” 
Hot Shot Contest: We were notified too late for this event. Will try again next year. 
Player development Basketball Clinic will be held at Pomfret School Sat. Mar. 24th.   
Easter Egg Hunt will be Sat. Mar. 31st with a rain date of April 6th.  
Pomfret Youth Lacrosse will begin in March.  A letter will be sent to Selectmen to set up 
a Lacrosse fund.  We will ask for 50% of surplus derived from the revenues be set aside 
to purchase equipment and supplies for the following year. 
Positively Pomfret Day will be Sept. 22, 2012. This will begin Pomfret’s 300th 
Centennial.  Milt Rollinson would like to hold an auction for the Ambulance Dept on 
Positvely Pomfret Day.  All members agreed.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Muriel Mrakovich 
Secretary 
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